
 

27th November 2024 

Dear parents/carers, 

We will be performing our Carol service at St Peter and St Paul’s Church on Tuesday 10th 

December, with two services. If you are available to walk to and from the church with us, 

please could you inform your child’s class teacher. We will reserve seating for those 

walking to church with us. 

9:45 to 10:15: Reception, Years 1 and 2 

We will leave school at around 9:15 for the first service. 

10:20 to 10:50: Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

We will leave school at 9:50 for this second service. 

The children are very much looking forward to singing their songs for you, we do hope you 

are able to join us. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Norman 

RE Coordinator 

 


